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Seriously Outdoors Newsletter April 2020

Greetings to all our Seriously Outdoors Newsletter Readers.... (this edition is written for you by Gill)
This newsletter will only consist of my thoughts and messages and does not include any other pages.
Ken and I hope we find you all well, and still with a sense of humour, as we enter week 3 of our Lockdown.

We hope your bubble is entertaining enough, with enough to keep you occupied, well fed and catching up on all sorts of odd jobs that you never

found time for before our enforced “Staycation”!

We have finally caught up with technology so that we can keep connected with our family via Messenger and FaceTime and what a blessing it has
been. Many hilarious videos have been circulating between us and many a good laugh has been had!! I hope you have been experiencing similar

things too.

So, for now, more serious stuff....... our community has been both lucky (so far we have no Covid-19 cases in our district...how lucky are
we????) and hard hit because we have not been able to trade as normal, but the bills keep coming!!! So, please, please, please when we
can officially leave our bubble and resume normal live SUPPORT & BUY LOCAL. For our community to get back to it’s thriving and

robust self we must all make an effort to support the local retailers, trades people and all those groups that do so much for us all.

Some of our local businesses may be on the brink of closing their doors for good and what a loss that would be for them and for our community. I
know that this is cheeky of me to ask.....but please, if you can avoid it, do not buy online unless it is essential goods, because those online busi-
nesses do not contribute one cent to our town or district. They do not pay any local wages, rates, contribute to our schools, or our community in

any way. Please just think about it for us.

All being well, and if we get the all clear, we hope to re-open on April 23rd at 9am. (Fingers Crossed)
Re-opening Clothing Sale

When we do re-open all Clothing; Ridgeline & Hunters Element (which are al-
ready on sale will be reduced by a further 20%), Lonely Track, Stoney Creek
and Spika Packs will all be reduced by 20%!! So come in and get your winter
clothing for a much reduced price.

So, for now, keep calm, stay home, keep your sense of humour and reach out to someone, via technology, for help if needed. PS

Be specially kind to our supermarket staff who are working so hard so that we can continue life as normally as possible.

Thinking of you all..... Regards Gill & Ken




